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Attn: Jeri Burge 

Attn: Maria Espinoza 

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE LOS ANGELES MUNICIPAL CODE RELATIVE TO TRASH CHUTES 
AND RECYLING CHUTES 

At its meeting held May 6, 2008, the Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee considered: 

1. Council file No. 08-0603 - Relative to a report from the City Planning Commission (CPC), and proposed 
Ordinance amending Section 12.03 and 12.21 A 19 of the Los Angeles Municipal Code to define trash 
chutes and recycling chutes; to require recycling chutes when new or expanding projects are adding 
trash chutes; to remove the requirement for separate trash and recycling rooms; and to require proper 
identification for recycling chutes, throughout the City of Los Angeles. 

The PLUM Committee approved City Planning Commission recommended actions and Ordinance, and 
requested the City Attorney to prepare the final draft ordinance. The PLUM Committee also considered: 

2. Council file No. 06-0811 - Relative to a report and recommendations from the Department of Public 
Works, Bureau of Sanitation (BOS) relative to recycling chutes for multifamily and commercial 
buildings. 

The PLUM Committee recommended that this report be received and file, inasmuch as related matters were 
addressed under Council file No. 08-0603. 

Since both matters were also referred to the Energy and Environment Committee and the Ad Hoc on 
Recovering Energy, Natural Resources and Economic Benefit from Waste for L.A. (Ad Hoc on Renew L.A.) 
Committee, the matter is now being transmitted to Energy and Environment Committee, first, acknowledging 
that the Ad Hoc on Renew L.A. Committee will also have an opportunity to consider/or waive the CPC report 
and recommendations. 
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Barbara Greaves, Legislative Assistant 
Planning and Land Use Management Committee 
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